
Spiritual Retreat for

For more information, call the Office of Family Life at 301-853-4546 or email flm@adw.org.

If you are grieving the loss of a child, no matter the age of 
your child, how long ago your child died or the cause, we 
invite you to attend.

This one-day retreat, hosted by St. John Neumann Parish 
and sponsored by The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of 
Washington Office of Family Life and Emmaus Ministry, 
centers on the spirituality of the grieving process and will 
give you the opportunity to focus on your spiritual journey 
after the loss of your child.

Spiritual Director: Father Robert Kilner

GRIEVING PARENTS

SEPTEMBER 10, 2022 
9:30 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. ET

ST. JOHN NEUMANN  
CATHOLIC CHURCH
NEUMANN HOUSE
9000 Warfield Rd, 
Gaithersburg, MD 20882

$20.00 per person

“Blessed are they who 
mourn, for they will be 
comforted.”
Matthew 5:4

Register at: grievingparentretreat2022.eventbrite.com
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